
From: Holly Sinclair  
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 9:09 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Travel Management Public Comment Letter 
Attachments: Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Planning Staff.docx 
 

Good Morning,  

 

Please see my attached letter for the Shoshone Travel Plan public comment period.   

 

Thank you,  

 

Holly Sinclair 

 

 

  




